Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

October 12, 2020

Members present: Cynthia Tollefson, Betsy Rainsford, Lorraine Derig and Librarians Sharon Reddick and Yvette Farmer. 

Minutes from September read and approved.
Bills presented and approved for payment:

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm: $150.64
· PUD- power, lights: $369.99
· Weinstein Beverage- garbage bags, soap: $118.34

· Mark's Plumbing- unclogged work room hall sink: $189.71

Old Business:

~ The City turned off the outside landscaping water for the season. 

~ One more plant has been added to the Native Plant Garden and the city added a new drip line so it can be watered next summer. The plant was a gift from Nancy O'Neil's horticulturalist friend from Twisp. It was planted at the corner of Ash and 3rd. The planting of the garden is now completed. Nancy has information on plant stakes to identify the plants for the public. Sharon will send a thank you card to Nancy for all her planning and hard work in making this beautiful garden a reality.

New Business:

~ The  sink located in the work room hall, behind the front desk area was clogged. Mark's Plumbing used a snake to unplug it and now it works well.

~The Omak Library will be open to the public at 25% capacity starting November 2nd. There will be a door person to monitor entering and exiting. Time inside is limited to 30 minutes. There will be yellow tape marks on the sidewalk to ensure safe distancing while waiting to go in. Four main computer stations and one stand station will be available. Hours will be Mon,Weds, Fri & Sat, 10:00-1:00. Tues & Thurs, 3:00-6:30.

~Furniture that will not be used during the initial opening phase is being stored in the Pioneer Room. This includes tables and chairs.  Plexiglas will be installed at the check out station.

~  Sharon, Lorraine and Cynthia offered to weed and winterize the flagpole garden bed.  They agreed to have a work party on Wednesday, October 14th at 5:00. Thanks ladies!

~ Sharon has found a new board member, Loretta Houston. Sharon will send Loretta's information to Connie at the City Hall so she can arrange Loretta's membership documents.  Sharon also has a candidate, Donna Orndorff, who is interested in joining the board next summer.

Meeting adjourned. Next meeting will be November 9th, 2020 at 1:30 via Zoom.  

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford

